| request that my comments appear at the counsellors agenda on April 24.

| am writing this email to express my opposition to the construction of the Medway
Valley Bridge. | am concerned about the implications this will have on our wildlife and
environment. The Medway is one of the few places left for larger animals, such as deer
and coyotes to live within the city; it's a unique situation that | think we should keep.

| am also concerned that the building of this bridge will eventually lead to the building of
a road connecting Windemere to Gainsborough! We need to protect our environment
and our animals...... not threaten them!

Sincerely, Yvonne Hillis

Sent from my iPad



